The Secretary,

Senate Empioyment, Workplace Relations,
Education Reference Committee,

Suite S1.61,

Parliament House,

Canberra, 2600.

be a major upheaval that we would prefer to avoid.
*  We would like to make the following recommendations:

* Country students should have equal access 1o servi ces available to city deaf
students.

* Extra professional staff should be made available in the country.
* More teachers of the deaf should be trained.

* More specialist training should be made available for support staff, integration
aides, school, staff and parents,
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